
 

 

Sept. 16, 2002 at May Flower Restaurant 

 

Reception for Chinese Government Senior 
Visiting Scholars at Harvard University  

OCEAN held a reception at May Flower Restaurant for Chinese Government Senior 
Visiting Scholars at Harvard University. OCEAN provided a great opportunity for these 
high level government officers to contact overseas Chinese scholars and entrepreneurs 
during the time period of staying at Harvard University, and also great opportunity for 
overseas Chinese scholars and entrepreneurs to establish strong corrections with China in 
their later entrepreneurs life. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Figure 1. OCEAN MBA-2 Members and Chinese senior government  
officers studying at Harvard University 


